
Parent’s comment, December 2018:  

“I just wanted to write to express our appreciation to 

everyone...from the first day she came home smiling say-

ing she’d had a great day and everyone was so lovely and 

kind...her overall well being has increased dramatical-

ly...we couldn't ask for anything more; it’s truly made 

our year!”  

Happy New Year to our whole school          

community. I hope you all managed to have a 

joyous and restful Christmas with your loved 

ones and are looking forward to the year 

ahead. Through happiness and hardship, we 

are here for you all.  

I am looking forward to watching your chil-

dren, and our staff, continue to thrive in school 

and enjoy the range of     exciting opportuni-

ties we have planned for them.  

I wish you all a prosperous and healthy 2019.  

A huge thank you on behalf of all staff and associated colleagues, including Judith, 

our superb cross patrol officer, for the generous Christmas cards, gifts and well 

wishes we received.  

We, too, have all had a lovely Christmas.  

This half term’s Core Value is Faith. Children will be learning more about the 

importance of having faith, in both its spiritual and personal quality forms, 

across the curriculum and through Collective Worship experiences. We will be 

working on instilling a Growth Mindset and setting goals for the year.  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about 
the safety or well-being of a child, do not 
hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs         
Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 
or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.  






